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What a busy 
term! The 
children 

have 
managed the 

transition 
from 

Reception to 
Year 1 really 

well. I am 
proud of 
them all. 

 

We have been very lucky to experience a 
toy workshop, looking at and learning 

about toys from the past. Thank you for 
contributing towards this. 

 
We have also had a fantastic workshop 
with the award winning poet Zohab Zee 

Kahn, a dance workshop, scooter training 
and an inspirational African Drumming 

workshop, what a fantastic term! 

Our topic 
about Toys 
has been a 

real success. 
Thank you to 

everyone 
that 

encouraged 
their child to 
bring a toy 
from home 

for us to 
look at and 

discuss. 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

We have been very busy this 
term. 

This is some of the amazing 
work that we have been doing. 

 
 

 
 

 

Well 
Done 

Rowan 
Class! 

 

Reminders for Term 2 

P.E days are Tuesday and Thursday next 
term. 

Please continue to read with your child 
three times a week. 

Our topic for Term 2 is Alien Invasion. 
In English, we will be focusing on the book 

Beegu. 
In Maths, the children will be doing addition, 

subtraction and shape. 
In Geography we will be learning about the 
world’s seven continents and five oceans. 

 


